
 

May 23, 2014 
 
Mr Mike Hanrahan 
Breathe – Freedom From Nicotine 
13911 Ridgedale Drive  
Suite 180  
Minnetonka, MN 55305 
 
 
Dear Mike, 
 
I’d like to take a moment to thank you and all the employees at Breathe.  We have been very 
pleased with your attention to detail, your client service, but most of all your results!   
 
Since our drivers are responsible for transporting flammable fuels, it is very important for them 
to be tobacco free.  As of today’s date Breathe is batting 1000 in helping us get our drivers to 
quit tobacco because everyone you’ve treated is no longer using tobacco.      
 
You r corporate program has made this very easy for us and our drivers, and they are all 
thrilled that they’re now tobacco free.  And on top of that, we know Holiday Companies is 
thrilled with the cost savings we will realize because these employees are no longer smoking. 
 
We would be happy to act as a reference for Breathe, so feel free to have any prospective 
corporate accounts give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Tim Mosell 
Transportation Manager 
952-830-1634 Phone 
 
 


